CENTRAL WASHINGTON STATE COLLEGE ELLENSBURG, WASHINGTON

98926

December 30, 1968

Mr. Click Relander
3701 Commonwealth Drive
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Click:

The purpose of this letter is to inquire whether you have knowledge of
any Indian petroglyph or pictograph that might be obtained by our department
or whether you know of any individual, city, or organization that might be
interested in donating such an artifact to us for permanent installation
in the new Fine Arts building about to be completed on our campus. For
many months I have attempted to gain information and contact people for
assistance toward this objective but with no success.

Since this is the state institution of higher education nearest the
original location of many fine petroglyphs and since the new art building
will serve central Washington through its gallery and educational programs
in the arts, it would seem very appropriate to feature such a prehistoric
example of man's expression of his activities through art. If available
and a choice were possible, we would prefer a configuration that included
representations of both man and animal forms.

A place has been provided in an interior wall just outside the gallery
entrance for the installation. Of course, if a piece is received as a gift
appropriate recognition would be established.

Your early reply and any helpful information would be greatly
appreciated.

Louis A. Kollmeyer
Chairman: Department of Art
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